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Comments: As a rock climber and caretaker of America's lands for 43 years, I have had the chance to see many

things and experience nature through rock climbing. One of the only ways we have been able to do this for the

last 100 years is through the use of fixed anchors. Passing a bill to ban these in 2024 makes no sense. We rely

on these anchors for our safety and rescues. We do not place many of these anchors. We keep them very

discreet. To ban them would render many of America's great climbing areas unusable. Please do not ban such

anchors.

Jens Klubberud

San Diego, CA

 


